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November 19 2024 

Dear Friend of Wimbledon Choral  

Thank you so much to all who came to hear our 
first Concert under the baton of Daniel 
Mahoney and to those who were able to meet 
him on the night. Daniel has asked me to 
forward the message on the left - which I do 
with great pleasure. 

I hope that you enjoyed the music, the evening 
and meeting Daniel. As ever we would very 
much appreciate hearing feedback, receiving 
any photos you would like to share, etc. If you 
are happy for your comments to be posted on 
the WCS website (attributed or not - the choice 
is yours) this would also be appreciated. 

Yesterday, we started rehearsals for our Carol 
Concert at St Paul’s Church, on December 14. 
Tickets are already on sale! 

I am sure I do not have to remind you that this 
is a popular event. To avoid disappointment 
please purchase your tickets soon – for the 
Matinee at 1500 hours or the evening at 1800. 
As always – having bought the tickets - please 
let me know how many and where you would 
prefer to sit. I will do my best. At Concert end 
would you kindly leave the name labels so I can 
collect and re-use? Thank you. 

As Daniel has said, we are hoping to arrange a 
further opportunity for him to meet you on the 
day of the Carol Concerts. I will be in contact 
with further information in due course. 

Thank you for your invaluable and ongoing 
support.  

Kindest Regards  

 
ps If you live near Wimbledon Village, WCS will 
be singing Carols across from the Dog and Fox 
on Sunday December 1 from 1500–1530 If you 
would like to come and listen. 

 

 

Dear Friends of Wimbledon Choral, 

It was a pleasure to those of you who were able to attend the 
Meet and Greet before Saturday's concert. I enjoyed meeting 
you personally and look forward to more opportunities to do 
so. Your continued support as a Friend of Wimbledon Choral 
is wonderful and means so much to me and the members. I 
look forward to seeing you again—and indeed meeting more 
of you—at the upcoming Christmas concerts, our 
performance at Cadogan Hall, and more throughout the 
season. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel 

 

Colleen Spalding 
Friends of 
Wimbledon Choral 

St Paul’s Church 
Augustus Road 
London SW19 6EW 
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